
  
From: L. Tinsley  
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2024 11:16 AM 
To: Budget Committee <BudgetCommittee@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2024-2027 Multi-Year Budget—Business Case #P-42, Initiative 9 
  

As a member of ACO London Region Branch, I wish to express my support for Initiative 9 of the 
Business Case #P-42 which recommends the following action: "Provide a new grant program 
to incentivise the conservation of heritage properties.” 
  

Such actions recognize the public interest in retaining, preserving, adapting and re-using 
properties that hold cultural heritage value, while at the same time reducing risk of loss, and 
adding "triple-whammy" social, environmental and economic value to the City of London's 
asset landscape.  
  
  
Lorraine Tinsley 
Ridout St N 
London ON Canada 
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